
November 2024 BAHC Meeting Minutes 

Attendees:  Henry Morrison, Glen Schimmelpfennig, Don Hughes, Dil Strasser and Pete Davies. 

 Henry called the meeting together at 6:15 

 

Old Business 

Minutes from October were reviewed. 

Dil was able to get both of his exhaust systems that he ordered installed. One he did at home, the other 
which required modification was done at Cherry Automotive and Exhaust in Murry. Gil was very pleased 
with their work and recommends them. 

The drive that Dennis Walkingshaw had proposed to the Pacific Northwest has been postponed as there 
are too many other events taking place during the month of May and early June. A shorter drive into 
Idaho, Wyoming or Montana has been mentioned but nothing decided at this time. 

A couple of members that said they were going to write up member profiles have been reminded of 
such. They had forgotten about it. 

 

New Business 

November is the election month for new officers but everyone present agreed to keep the the board 
members we have in their respective positions.  

There will not be a club meeting for the month of December as we will be having the Christmas 
Party/Dinner. 

Christmas Party is scheduled for December 14th. More info to follow soon. 

No tech sessions are presently scheduled 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all members and their families a Happy Thanksgiving!! 

Pete Davies 
BAHC Secretary 

 


